
The video highlights the Hour of Code event in the Ossining School District, where students of all

ages engage in hands-on coding activities. This global initiative introduces learners to the

fundamentals of programming, fostering problem-solving, creativity, and critical thinking. Through

interactive lessons, students explore the power of technology, gaining skills that will serve them in a

digital future.  This video is intended for students, parents, educators, and the broader community.

This video was shared through the school newsletter, social media, and educational events to

showcase the district's commitment to STEM education. It may also be used to encourage greater

participation in future coding initiatives.  By featuring students actively engaged in coding, the video

effectively communicates the importance of computer science education and its role in empowering

young learners. Through compelling visuals and student reactions, it highlights the joy and

excitement of learning to code, making the subject more approachable and inspiring.  The video

helps to promote STEM engagement, encourage community support, and inspire more students to

pursue technology-related fields. By demonstrating that coding is accessible and fun, the Ossining

School District is nurturing the next generation of innovators, problem-solvers, and digital leaders.


